
2024 Official Notice
The Board of Directors of the
Ross/West  View  Emergency
Medical Services Authority is
requesting bid proposals from
qualified  ambulance
manufacturers for one (1) Type
I  Ambulance.   Specifications,
Bidder’s  information  and
instructions  are  available,
during business hours, at the
Authority  headquarters
located  at  5325  Perrysville
Ave, Pittsburgh, PA 15229 or
by contacting Supervisor Ron
Coleman  via  email  at
rcoleman@rwvems.org. A
ll  bid  proposals  must  be
received prior to 4:00 PM,
on  Monday  October  14,
2024,  at  the  Authority
Headquarters  located  at
the  above  address.  The
Board  of  Directors  of
Ross/West  View  E.M.S.A.
reserves the right to reject
any and all bids.

Gregory V. Porter
Executive Director


